
School Sport Victoria (SSV)  
State Team Trials - Expression of interest 
 
Boys Australian Football, Mixed Netball, Boys Football (Soccer), Boys Basketball and           
Girls Basketball ​. 
 
School Sport Victoria is currently seeking applications for students (​12 and under-as at             
31/12/20) ​to nominate for Team Vic Trials for 2020. Students may nominate for: ​Boys              
Australian Football, Mixed Netball, Boys Football (Soccer), Boys Basketball and Girls           
Basketball ​. 
 
Applications for Team Vic Trials is strictly governed by SSV and trials are open to school                
athletes that ​currently compete at a very high standard. Each school is allowed a maximum of                
three (3) students per sport to attend these trials, so it is important that as a school, we                  
acknowledge the capacity and ability of the nominated students to be able to participate at a                
state level in these trials. It needs to be emphasised that these trials form part of School Sport                  
Victoria’s emerging talent program and are not ‘come and try’ opportunities. Each student is              
trialing for a state team and as such we must attest to each student’s athleticism, skill level and                  
school behaviour. 
 
An expression of interest from parents of interested students will need to be emailed to Ms Lisa                 
Grigg ​lgrigg@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au with name, date of birth and sport they wish to            
nominate for, outlining current standard/level/division of competition, along with any individual           
awards etc that the student has received. There must also be a contact name and number of a                  
club or representative level coach(es) that could be contacted if necessary. Students that             
represent Our Lady Star of the Sea at State Team Vic Trials will be selected on their high level                   
of skill and sporting ability. Liaising with club and representative coaches may be necessary              
when selecting and outside coaching advice will be sought. 
 
Interested parents will find all the details via School Sport Victoria website            
https://www.ssv.vic.edu.au/team-vic . If you are looking for a document that details the process             
please download the “Team Vic Online Registrations Process.” This will give you all the              
information you need to know before registering.  
 
As applications close on Sunday 1st March with SSV, parents must notify Lisa Grigg by               
Tuesday 18th February 2020, with all parents notified on Tuesday 25th February.  
 
Please direct any queries to Ms Lisa Grigg. 
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